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Change in Terrorism Law – Updated Form 
 
 
Due to the change in the Terrorism Law as of the end of last year, we have revised 
our Policyholder Notices and Exclusions.  The new extension requires coverage for 
all terrorism not just TRIA certified acts.  We have always provided full terrorism 
on most of our programs so there is no change in the coverage being provided. 
 
The Program Division will continue to handle terrorism in the same manner as we 
have in the past.  The change will be in the Policyholder Disclosure Notice of 
Terrorism Insurance Coverage.  
 
We will begin using Form # 96556 (2-08) immediately.  A copy of this form is 
attached for your use.  This form is unprotected and you are able to insert a 
premium in the body of the notice. 
 
Please note that PRG 1003 is no longer to be attached.  Form 96556 is a 
replacement. 
 
Coverall will have this available shortly, at this time you will need to complete it 
manually and attach it to your policies. 
 
If your program is not subject to the automatic terrorism or you need to exclude 
terrorism in specific cases, contact your Program Manager. 

 
 


